
Dear Parents and Guardians,

We are excited to announce our new initiative to supply all of our students with new
Chromebooks. This letter has been sent out to share with you why we have decided to start this
initiative, our resources for creating successful learning environments for your child, and how we
will address your concerns with implementing this technology. In allowing for this Chromebook
Initiative to take place, it will provide students an opportunity to prepare themselves for the tasks
seen in the 21st century workforce. This initiative will also allow us as teachers to integrate
engaging and meaningful learning experiences that will not only be memorable, but also a way
for students to expand their digital literacy in the technological age.

Why we are starting this initiative:

We believe by starting this initiative, we are creating better opportunities for students to learn in
and outside of our school. We believe Chromebooks will increase opportunity for digital literacy,
as well as create engaging instruction for students. By introducing technology, we are
addressing the ever evolving digital society in which we are helping prepare your child for, which
will lead to better experiences that will create future career opportunities.

Resources:

We are prepared to support both students and parents with this new technology. This is a
learning experience to prepare and challenge students in the digital world. Rest assured, if you
experience any problems with the technology please remember our staff is here to help. Please
don't hesitate to contact either myself or IT for assistance. We are prepared to troubleshoot any
issues/concerns related to the chromebooks. Students will be attending a session at the start of
the school year that will involve an internet safety and proper laptop use workshop to ensure
that your children not only know how to use the technology but also understand how to use the
technology in a safe manner.

Concerns:

We understand that the implementation of this type of technology into the classroom can raise a
few concerns among parents such as internet safety, the hours of usage, classroom
distractions, and whether students will create a positive digital footprint. When debating this
integration, we took these dilemmas into account and came up with action plans to combat any
potential negatives of this initiative.

-Students will be required to take a course concerning Internet Safety, outlining how to
stay safe, and what is appropriate to say online etc.



-We understand as well that overuse of technology can be detrimental to students
development. Our goal is to monitor the amount of time students spend on their
laptop/internet during the school day. Parents will be in charge of controlling the amount
of time students spend on the computer each night. Teachers will be required to give
students a good balance of homework on the computer, as well as paper homework. Our
hope is students will spend a maximum of 2 hours on their laptop doing homework each
night.

-Technology is often viewed as a distraction, our school internet server has blocked all
websites that are not related to school and all social media in order to limit the amount of
distractions available to students.

-We would like parents to be aware that all the Google Chromebooks are set up with
Parental Controls that Parents can access. These can control what sites are visited,
what is downloaded, and how much the student is able to
use the device. I.e. They can be set up to shut off after 9pm and can not used again until
7am the next morning. Our hope is that parents will be involved in their child’s
technology journey.

Advantages to all of your students will be beneficial and visible in an immediate capacity.
Students having individual access to the internet while in the classroom will allow them to
conduct research personally. This is a necessary skill in the digital age that we live in today, one
which will improve your student’s ability to succeed now and in the future. Implementation of
technology in the classroom will also make your ability to view your student’s classroom much
easier, as we will share it via email to you.


